
PURPOSE: Two public meetings will be held in the Pee Dee River

basin to introduce a new State water planning process and to engage 

stakeholders in the basin.

BACKGROUND: Under the guidance of  a State Planning Process 

Advisory Committee, the South Carolina Department of  Natural 

Resources has created a stakeholder-driven process that will be used to 

develop water plans (River Basin Plans) for each of  the State’s eight major 

river basins. These plans will be developed primarily by stakeholder teams 

(River Basin Councils) formed in each of  the eight basins. Councils will consist 

of  up to 25 stakeholders from each basin. Upon completion, the River Basin Plans 

will form the foundation of  a new State Water Plan.

The Pee Dee River basin is the third basin for plan development. Additional information will be provided 

on the application and selection process for River Basin Council (RBC) Members.
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DATES and LOCATIONS: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

March 21, 2022 – Coastal Carolina University, Wall Building 

– Johnson Auditorium, 119 Chanticleer Dr. East, Conway, 

SC 29528

March 22, 2022 – Pee Dee Research and Education Center 

– Clemson University, 2200 Pocket Rd., Florence, SC 29506


